
Legal Notice –Public Comment Period 

The Arkansas Secretary of State, in compliance with the Arkansas Administrative Procedure Act, 

as amended, (codified at Arkansas Code Annotated §§ 25-15-201 et seq.) HEREBY GIVES 

NOTICE that the Arkansas Secretary of State is considering the adoption of a new Rule entitled 

“Rules for Financial Disclosure by Members of County Boards of Election Commissioners.”  

The purpose of this proposed Rule is to provide a procedure to implement Act 443 of 2013.   

The proposed rule may be viewed at www.sos.arkansas.gov or a copy may be obtained by 

contacting the Arkansas Secretary of State, Legal Division, State Capitol, Room 256, 500 

Woodlane Avenue, Little Rock, AR 72201-1094, or by telephone at (501) 682-3401.  

Written comments must be submitted no later than 4:30 p.m. on July 1, 2013.  Comments may be 

mailed to:  Arkansas Secretary of State, Legal Division, State Capitol, Room 256, 500 Woodlane 

Avenue, Little Rock, AR 72201-1094. 

http://www.sos.arkansas.gov/

